Due to a scoreboard falling and taking out some fencing at South High School, we have switched all of the games scheduled for there to Estero High School. The change will be showing up on the schedule. All teams that had games scheduled for South will still keep the same dates and times, they will just be moved to Estero.

There is a parking lot on the west side of the field which is the best place to park. Try to avoid parking along the field to help avoid any vehicles being struck by a foul ball.

The address for the parking lot is:

9200 Williams Road

Bonita Springs, FL 34135

